
 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

I am writing to introduce myself as the new Special Educational Needs Coordinator (SENCO) for Banwell Primary 

School. Although I am not new to the school, I am new to the role of SENCO, having taken over from Mr Davis at 

the end of last term. Before he left, we were able to have a thorough handover so that I am aware of any plans 

that were underway.  

As SENCO, I will now be co-ordinating the provision for any children with special educational needs or disabilities 

(SEND) and those who have an Education, Health and Care Plan (EHCP). We will continue to work closely as a 

staff team and I look forward to working alongside parents and carers to achieve the best possible outcomes for 

the children. 

The best way to contact me is by email, either by emailing the office account or the SENCO email address which is 

listed below. I will be in the playground each morning and am always happy to discuss anything, but following up 

with an email is the best way to make sure that we can follow through on any discussions had. Each Tuesday will 

be my dedicated time for the SENCO role, and while I will still check the SENCO email inbox regularly, I may not 

be able to get back to you until then.  

 

Miss Thea Dennett 

SENCO and Dolphin Class Teacher 

senco@banwell.extendlearning.org 
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